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MILITARY SPOUSE EMPLOYMENT PARTNERSHIP
Hunt Military Communities announces a new partnership with 
the Defense Department.

On October 25, 2022, Hunt Military Communities will join the 
Defense Department Military Spouse Employment Partnership 
in an in-person induction ceremony and annual event in 
Arlington, Virginia. Hunt Military Communities joins more than 
70 new partners to MSEP — bringing the number of employers 
to more than 615.

MSEP connects military spouses with hundreds of partner 
employers who commit to recruit, hire, promote, and retain 
military spouses. Since its inception in 2011, MSEP employers 
have hired more than 220,000 military spouses.

CLICK HERE FOR MORE INFORMATION

OUR CEO’S MESSAGE
Dear HMC Residents,

By now, you should have received your link to the Tenant Satisfaction Survey. I encourage you to complete this short 
survey as your feedback is incredibly valued. The collective feedback will help us understand areas of opportunity to 
improve your living experience, while also gaining feedback on the areas you enjoy so we can give that greater focus.  

Recently, we completed focus groups in each of our communities. Thank you to the residents who participated and 
shared their candid feedback. We have identi�ed areas of opportunity from your sentiment that are being 
prioritized for 2023. We look forward to continued dialogue with our residents on how we can collectively continue 
to make living on base a great experience.  

On November 11th, we will honor our many veteran residents who unsel�shly answered the call and served our great nation in the 
name of duty, honor, and country. The entire HMC team is grateful and proud of their many sacri�ces, and we want to be the �rst to 
thank you and your families for your service to our nation. 

Lastly, we want to wish you all a Happy Thanksgiving. I hope you can all make meaningful memories with your loved ones, and for 
those families with a deployed service member, we are both grateful and humbled by the sacri�ces your family makes for all of us. 

As always, thank you for allowing us to serve you.

Semper Fidelis,

Brian Stann
President and CEO
Hunt Military Communities
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COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS
Greetings, Buckley Community! 

As we head into the month of giving thanks, on behalf of our Hunt Team 
here at Buckley, I would like to thank you all for being our residents and a 
part of our community. We appreciate your feedback and understand 
that we ask for feedback on a consistent basis; we appreciate you taking 
the time to complete the StatisFacts survey after moving in, as well as 
after each service request is completed.

We ask for your feedback now more than ever with the Annual Resident 
Satisfaction Survey (CEL). This is a very important survey for us, and our 
goal this year is to receive a participation rate of 40%. The survey 
launched on October 17th and goes on until December 1st—if you 
haven’t received a survey, please reach out to us, and we will ensure you 
get that. If you have completed the survey—THANK YOU!! 

We have some fun events planned this month, as well as in 
December—we hope to see you at those, and we hope you all have a 
lovely Thanksgiving holiday. 

Amanda – Community Director

COMMUNITY REMINDERS 
Maintenance Reminder! With the colder weather upon us—please be advised 
that if you smell burning the �rst time you turn your heater on, it's okay! 

The Buckley Spouses’ Group Resource Center’s FOOD PANTRY will be open 
each Tuesday, 11:00 AM to 1:00 PM, in November. Please contact us through 
the Buckley Spouses' Group Resource Center Facebook page messaging, or 
email BSGRC@BuckleySpousesGroup.com if you need access to the Food 
Pantry and are not able to make it during our opening hours.

For Smoke and Carbon Monoxide Alarms, the Buckley Fire Emergency 
Services Department is on-base, ready to assist the residence of base 
housing; 24 hours a day, 7 days a week, always ready to respond to any 
emergency or to assist in any way possible. Please don’t hesitate to call 9-1-1 
when your Smoke or Carbon Monoxide Alarms are sounding. A direct 
number to the Buckley Emergency Communication Center is (720) 847-9117; 
they will assist with all emergency and non-emergency situations.

Buckley Fire Emergency Services 
Emergency Communication Center Contact Numbers
9-1-1 Landline
(720) 847-9117 from a mobile/cell phone
(720) 847-9929 non-emergency line

IMPORTANT COMMUNITY EVENTS
Turkey Scavenger Hunt! 

November 1st – November 14th, be on the lookout for hidden turkeys in 
the community! See attached �yer for details. 

Snack/Cookie Wednesdays

Stop by the Buckley Family Housing Community Center every Wednesday 
between 3:00 – 4:00 PM for a yummy afternoon snack or cookie. 

National Cookie Day! 

Help us celebrate National Cookie Day on Cookie Wednesday! November 
2nd from 3:30 – 4:30 PM. We will be decorating cookies! 

COMMUNITY IMPROVEMENTS
Phase II of the exterior paint project in Winter Park is 
complete! Phase III will be completed next summer—more 
to come! 

CONTACT INFORMATION
O�ce Hours: Monday – Friday 8:00 am – 5:00 pm
O�ce Number: 720-844-0800
Email: BuckleyLeasing@HuntCompanies.com
Facebook: @BuckleyAFBFamilyHousing 
Website: BuckleyFamilyHousing.com

Amanda Richmond
Community Director 

Deirdre Hogue
Community Supervisor 

MEET OUR FRIENDLY STAFF
Ashley McMurry 
Leasing Specialist

Mariah Steyaert 
Resident Service Specialist 

PET OF THE MONTH
Lexi Nicole Johnson's Cat

NOVEMBER IS NATIONAL VETERANS AND
MILITARY FAMILIES MONTH



5 Turkeys Have Gotten Loose
Throughout the Neighborhood! 
Please help us locate them by snapping a picture of their locations

and sending it in to BuckleyLeasing@HuntCompanies.com

The winner will be announced on November 21st and the turkey will
be available for pick-up the same day at the leasing office!

If you �nd all 5 turkeys you will be entered to win
a Thanksgiving Turkey for you and your family!

Contest Runs From November 1st - 14th

Here are some of
the turkeys’ favorite
community activities
that might help
you �nd them!

Travis enjoys taking walks on the back trail

Tucker is a sucker for gardening

Timothy loves to slide all the live long day

Thomas wishes he could swim all season long

Theo adores receiving packages in the mail

bollingfamilyhousing.comBuckleyFamilyHousing.com



LOCATION: BUCKLEY COMMUNITY ENTRANCE

NOVEMBER 2, 2022
3:30 - 4:30 PM

FOR CURRENT RESIDENTS ONLY. WHILE SUPPLIES LAST.

HELP US
CELEBRATE!

We will have cookies
available for residents
to decorate.

Cookie Monster Day

bollingfamilyhousing.comBuckleyFamilyHousing.com



CONNECT WITH US! @BuckleyAFBFamilyHousing@BuckleyAFBFamilyHousing

NOVEMBER2022

#GivingTuesday
Pest Control

Election Day
Pest Control

Snack Wednesday
Housing O�ce
3:00 – 4:00 PM

Snack
Wednesday

Housing O�ce
3:00 – 4:00 PM

National Cookie Day!
Housing O�ce
3:30 – 4:30 PM

Trash & Recycling
Pick-up

Trash & Recycling
Pick-up

Trash Pick-up

Pet of the Month
Contest Starts

Facebook

Pet of the Month
Contest Ends

Facebook

Turkey Scavenger
Hunt Starts
Pest Control

Turkey Scavenger
Hunt Ends

Snack Wednesday
Housing O�ce
3:00 – 4:00 PM

Snack Wednesday
Housing O�ce
3:00 – 4:00 PM

Snack Wednesday
Housing O�ce
3:00 – 4:00 PM

Daylight Saving
Time Ends

SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT
01 01 01 02 03 04 05

06 07 08 09 10 11 12

13 14 15 16 17 18 19

20 21 22 23 24 25 26

29 30 31 27 2827 28

Thanksgiving

Trash Pick-up

Veterans Day

Pest Control

Pest Control

Bulk: Roll-o� dumpster available 
in the maintenance parking lot 
from November 23rd – 29th




